WETZEL-TYLER HEALTH DEPARTMENT
425 South Fourth Avenue
Paden City, WV 26159
(304) 337-2001 fax (304) 337-2004
wetzeltylerhealthdepartment.com
Dr. David Hess, Health Officer Karen Cain RN, Administrator

September 21, 2020

To whom it may concern,

I am pleased to inform you that the State Food Safety online Food Handler’s and Food Serve Training courses
meet the criteria of the Wetzel Tyler Health Dept. This approval is effective until stated otherwise by this
Department in writing.

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact Karen Cain RN, Administrator at 304-337-
2001

Thank you,
it Chnr

aren Cain RN Administrator



